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I told Martin, “Someday, instead of cooking Lamb soup, You will be pastoring 
a flock.”  We were talking in his restaurant, where every ear was listening to 
our discussion.  His College age daughter, his Junior high age son, his little 
kindergartener son and his devoted wife were riveted as they listened to the 
head of their family welling up with tears and saying, “I want to know the truth 
and serve God. I want a relationship with God based upon the truth found 
in the Bible. I want my family to know Him, and I want to teach others about 
him.” He asked me with tears in his eyes when would he be ready to share 
the things he was learning from our Foundational Doctrine course with our 
Video Bible School, Vida Internacional. 

I told him that as soon as he learns something from a video lesson, he should 
share it! God will use him if he shares the new truths he is discovering from 
the Bible. A big mistake many people make is to wait until they think they have 
arrived to a certain level. They never share the Good News of God’s word if 
they wait. Share and you will grow faster with that challenge, and others will 
be blessed.  

Carol and I met Martin and Martha when we first arrived in Puerto Vallarta in 
2006.  We developed a friendship with them over time as we enjoyed their 
delicious Birria de Borrego (lamb soup). I gave Martin the first course of Vida 
Internacional as he expressed interest in learning more from the Bible. He has 
been an eager student, drilling me with questions and discussing what he is 
learning.
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Children are being blessed body, soul and spirit 
at the ministry base!  Pastor Miguel Pena and his 
congregation are partnering with us to reach the 
children in our neighborhood in Mezcales. Pray 
that God will help to grow his church through this 
outreach. 

We are making progress in the building. This 
month we expect to finish the well and the 
bathrooms for the children. We hope to complete 
the lentil and columns on the second floor and 
pour half the roof if the funds come in. Pray for 
God’s continued supply to bless the children 
and host groups, that the Video Bible school 
continues to make disciples and touch lives in  
our community, state, country and world.   

Together We are Life Savers,

Say a prayer:

1. �Pray for hearts of those with influence to be moved to  
give us favor. 

2. �Continue to pray for God to move that roads will be built 
and electricity poles installed so that we can fully function 
here where we are called.. 

3. �Pray for continued protection of workers and over our 
ministry and provision for the work. 

All contributions are tax deductible
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

Lamb of God!
Hungry for the...
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